
Student Travel  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Does your child travel to school or college by bus? If so we’ve got the perfect 
solution! 

Arriva student saver passes are available for students of any age, who are in full 
time education, in the North East. 

You can save up to 25% a year by signing up to the direct debit scheme. 

Student saver passes will not only cover their journeys to and from school, but can 
also be used to travel at evenings, weekends and throughout school term holidays. 

Arriva’s Direct Debit scheme allows parents or guardians to spread the cost of their 
child’s ticket over affordable monthly payments. It’s an easy way to pay for travel and 
there’s no contract involved, making it an ideal way to get reduced fair bus travel for 
the whole year, without paying upfront. 

It’s a simple process to apply, to arrange your Direct Debit please visit:  

www.arrivabus.co.uk/studentne 
 
To ensure delivery of tickets in time, please allow at least two weeks to register 
before the date of your first direct debit payment;  
Once registered, you can choose a smartcard or mobile ticket. This ticket will rollover 
every month for as long as the direct debit remains active. 

For any queries regarding the scheme, please email:  

studentsne@arriva.co.uk 

 Student Ticket Team, Arriva North East.

mailto:studentsne@arriva.co.uk

